
Hi Year 4, 

I hope you are all well and having lots of fun! 

We have been so blessed with the recent sunshine and we have had some lovely walks around the 
park and local streets. It has 
really brought a smile to my 
face seeing all the wonderful 
pictures children have placed 
in their windows, these really 
are uplifting, so keep 
colouring children and give 
those passers-by something to 
smile about!       

This week I have put some more activities on Education City to revise topics that we have covered 
this year. Watch the ‘Learn Screens’ first before completing the activities. If you are having 
problems accessing this please ask a parent to email the office. 

A big well done to the following children who completed all the 

tasks last week!     Rose   Holly    Kamran   Izzy  
Jack  Fenton   Sophie    Hermione   Isaac P 

Well children, make sure you make the most of your time at home, eat healthy, exercise, do some 
gardening and read some books and create and make! But most importantly   

   

Last week I followed a children’s yoga class on the website 
‘Cosmickids.com’. It told a story all about trolls, it was 
great fun! 

          Why not have a go! 

 

New Task!   

 

 

Recently we started our ‘Vikings and Saxons’ topic. 

Please could you continue to research the topic and create a 

factual information booklet about the Vikings or the Saxons 

 Then choose one of the following tasks: 

 Create a replica artefact e.g. coins, jewellery, armour 

 Create a dwelling 

Please email any photos to info@st-jo-st.dudley.sch.uk  

I can’t wait to see them! 

Missing you all and keeping you in my thoughts and 

prayers. 

Love from, 

Mrs Mahoney xx 
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